
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

JANUARY 16, 2018 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the 

Administration office at 705 6th Street, Farwell, Texas. 

Board Members present were; Jay Be Barrett, Vince Smith, Ryan Williams, Joe Jaime, Jason 

Schilling, Brandon Foster, and Lane McFarland. 

Administrators present were; Colby Waldrop. 

Other present were; Steven Butler, David Johnson, and Greg Huseman. 

Meeting opened at 7:03 pm with the prayer lead by Ryan Williams, followed by the pledge. 

Motion made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Joe Jaime to approve the minutes from the 

December 14, 2017 board meeting.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Presentation given by Stephan Butler on repairs to plumbing in the High School field house 

locker room.  No action taken. 

Presentation given by Greg Huseman, of Huseman Builders on proposed bond projects.  

Discussed all campus renovation projects.  Discussed new doors with security features.  

Discussed new AG classrooms, AG shop, multi-purpose facility room, and discussed new 

administration building that will be a part of the AG facility.  Then Greg Huseman discussed new 

field house including arrangement of the building and its possible locations.  Board discussed all 

proposed ideas and cost of items.  After discussion no action was taken by board. 

Next board meeting will be January 24, 2018.  

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Lane McFarland to adjourn meeting.  Motion 

passed all in favor. 
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